

17TH NATIONAL HILLMAN RALLY

MANNUM, SOUTH AUSTRALIA, FRIDAY 18 OCT - TUESDAY 22 OCT, 2024

NEWSLETTER #2 – MAY 2023

Attention all Hillman and Rootes Group vehicle owners and club members! Planning is well under way for a great rally in Mannum, in South Australia, on 18-22 October 2024. Entries are now open and an entry form is available on this web page: http://sa.hillman.org.au/Rally2024.htm

Mannum is an historic port town located on a very scenic region of the River Murray, approximately 80 km east of Adelaide. It is set to be an interesting and informative rally, so come and meet new friends and renew old acquaintances.

INFORMATION



THE PROGRAM

Note that the rally is 2 days / 3 nights, with an extra optional 1 day / 1 night.

Friday 18 Oct – check-in & registration in the afternoon. Welcome dinner.

Saturday 19 Oct – public car show & activities in Mannum

Sunday 20 Oct – activities around Mannum & rally dinner

Monday 21 Oct – check-out **OR** additional day of great activities, your choice.

It is too early to advise the cost of the rally, but it is expected to be in line with previous rallies. Later in the year, more information will be sent out to inform you of the activities and costs.

ACCOMMODATION



Note that accommodation will not be included in the rally fees. Rally participants need to book and pay for their own accommodation.

Rally headquarters will be at the Mannum Motel. The Motel has 26 rooms and all rooms are available for the rally participants. The Mannum Caravan Park is directly across the road from the motel and has a wide range of cabins to suit singles, doubles, and families. The motel rooms and the park cabins are equally accessible to the conference centre at the motel, which will be the rally headquarters.

Contact details are:-

MANNUM MOTEL - 76 Cliff St, Mannum, SA, 5238 Ph. 08 8569 1808

Email: reception@mannummotel.com.au

MANNUM CARAVAN PARK – Breeze Holiday Parks – Mannum

Purnong Rd, Mannum, SA, 5238 Ph. 08 8569 1402

Email: mannum@breezeholidayparks.com.au



When you book your accommodation, please ensure you tell them you are part of the Hillman Rally to receive your special rate.

For any questions about the rally, contact Steve Freeman, Hillman Car Club of SA Rally Co-ordinator, on sblafreeman@optusnet.com.au or 0401 603 596.

OUR SUPPORTERS





http://sa.hillman.org.au





